
               
 

Renovation Team 
January 2024 Monthly Recap 

 
Renovation Team Members: 
Cindi Cozza, Libbie Fiechter, Martha Holler, Sherry Lawton-Fasic, John Newlin, Mike Socha, 
and Alexia Wolf 

Your Renovation Team continued to work behind the scenes through the holiday season, though 
they took a break from meeting, allowing them to spend precious time with friends and family. 
The team met for the first time in 2024 to kick the New Year off right. 

Completed Tasks: 
• A campaign has been developed that encompasses marketing, social media, and public 

relations for the church and is ready for implementation. 
• An available budget for marketing has been identified and the proposed usage of said 

budget has been approved. 
• A clear job description has been written for the Children & Youth Ministry Team, the size 

of the team has been determined, and the team is being recruited. 
• A clear welcome path for newcomers (churched and unchurched, singles and families of 

all ages) that includes processes for first-time visitors, an introduction to the church and 
its leaders, and integration into parish life and ministry has been implemented. A system 
within the church’s database, ShelbyNext, is being finished, and then this will be ready for 
use. 

• A portion of new member welcoming includes an opportunity for newcomers to be 
introduced to the discipline of pledging. 

What’s Next: 
• The Renovation Team has been ranking the remaining benchmarks of the strategic plan 

so that the highest priorities rise to the top. 
• Renovation Team members are deciding which tasks/benchmarks they want to take 

ownership of before work begins. 


